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Towards a National System of Education
Sustainable development sets the agenda for the
21st century. Human technological capability and
needs mean that nature is and will be challenged
and damaged in many ways. This book offers a
solution to sustainable development problems.

The 'Spiritual Death' of Jesus
This dictionary attempts to give direct access to
the development of Christian Spirituality. It is
a series of pieces written by experts to provide
instant, accurate and thought-provoking
information of high scholarship.

Human Development and Faith (Second
Edition)
Partisan Histories is an introduction to the
multiple uses of history in contemporary
political debate and conflict. As communities
reimagine themselves, a contest over defining
legitimacy, identifying us and others, and
jockeying for political control intersects with
fights over history and memory. Here
distinguished scholars examine how competing
versions of national identity are legitimized
through appeals to carefully constructed 'pasts'
both in democracies and in repressive regimes.
The essays focus on the cases of Armenia, Chile,
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France, Germany, India and Pakistan, Israel and
Palestine, Japan, Nigeria, and the United States
to draw broader conclusions about the worldwide
effect of traumatic memory, questions of
punishment and restitution, and the
instrumentalization of the past for political
purposes.

Heaven's Wait
Set in the future these three narratives are also
available as separate ebook publications. An
adventure of exceptional people dealing with
everyday problems in a futuristic setting.

NEW AGE RELIGION
The Pragmatist
Suckiel offers readers a new perspective on
James. For those interested in the philosophy of
religion in general, and James's views in
particular, this work will be of considerable
interest.

The Cold War: Origins and Developments
Heaven's Wrath explores the religious thought and
religious rites of the early Dutch Atlantic
world. D. L. Noorlander argues that the Reformed
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Church and the West India Company forged and
maintained a close union, with considerable
consequences across the seventeenth century.
Dutch merchants, officers, sailors, and soldiers
found in their faith an ideology and
justification for mercantile and martial
activities. The West India Company supported the
Reformed Church financially in Europe and helped
spread Calvinism to other continents, while
Calvinist employees and colonists benefitted from
the familiar aspects of religious instruction and
public worship. Yet, Noorlander argues, the
church-company union also encouraged destructive
military operations against Catholic enemies
abroad and divisive campaigns against sinners and
religious nonconformers in colonial courts.
Religious fervor, violence, and intolerance
imposed financial and demographic costs that the
small Dutch Republic and its people-strapped
colonies could not afford. At the same time, the
Reformed Church in the Netherlands undermined its
own religious mission by trying to control
colonial hires, publications, and organization
from afar. Noorlander's argument in Heaven's
Wrath questions the core assumptions about why
the Dutch failed to establish a durable empire in
America. He downplays the usual commercial
explanations and places the focus instead on the
tremendous expenses incurred in the Calvinistbacked war and the Reformed Church's meticulous,
worried management of colonial affairs. By
pinpointing the issues that hampered the size and
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import of the Dutch Atlantic world, Noorlander is
poised to revise core notions about the
organization and aims of the Dutch empire, the
culture of the West India Company, and the very
shape of Dutch society.

Home In On Heaven - A Pragmatic Future
Winner of the Award of Excellence of the
Foundation for Pentecostal Scholarship 2010. The
teaching of Kenyon, Hagin and Copeland that Jesus
‘died spiritually’ (JDS) is important because of
the influence of these men, not least on
Pentecostalism. JDS originated with Kenyon, and
has been taught in the Word-faith movement by
Hagin and Copeland, despite much criticism. It
incorporates three elements: in this death, Jesus
was separated from God; partook of a satanic
nature; and was Satan’s prey. This theological
appraisal takes research far further than
previous works, both in method and in scope. It
concludes that adoption of JDS by Pentecostalism
would be damaging in several respects, and thus
draw the latter away from its moorings in
traditional Christianity. Pentecostals and others
are advised to reject the bulk of this teaching.

Unity of Knowledge and Action, The
In an issue dedicated almost entirely to the
spiritual artform of meditation, Nectar of
Nondual Truth explores and presents this most
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needed and necessary facet of spiritual life
through the lighted windows of various religious
traditions in conscious operation in today’s
world. Yogic-based eight-limbed meditation upon
everything from objects in matter, to the
realization of a yogi’s conscious Essence is
taken up. Meditation on the timeless, beneficial
utterance of divine names in a tradition that
also favors Reality as nameless, is studied
thoroughly by a Rabbi via the Jewish tradition.
Then, even the very breath that utters the divine
names is inspected in an article on meditation by
a teacher in the Sufi tradition. The striking and
sobering question asked in several traditions of
India, that of “Who Am I,” is looked at first
hand by an advanced meditator on personal retreat
in the Ch’an Zen tradition, who then also takes
his place as an interviewer to question a
Japanese Roshi about meditation practice in the
Soto Zen tradition. Three revered Swamis of the
Ramakrishna Order offer up their insights into
this superlative examination of meditation and
meditator, from different perspectives.
Specifically, the very purpose of sitting still
and looking within to find the purpose of the
entire practice is presented by a long-time
practitioner, and finally, an article
scrutinizing this most subtle of all yogas from
the succinctly nondual position is pondered via
the noble Advaita Vedanta perspective. Thus does
this age-old and crucial principle of inmost
practice — known in Raja Yoga as the singular
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doorway to Samadhi or Nirvana, — receive a
thorough observation from all angles of
sensitive, experienced, human awareness.

The Southern Appalachian Region
Shakespeare and Philosophy
Gayraud S. Wilmore, an internationally renowned
scholar of the history of the African American
church, is one of the founders of black theology
and author of Black Religion and Black
Radicalism. Pragmatic Spirituality brings
together some of his most compelling writings to
speak to continuing issues in African American
Christianity and black theology. The volume makes
available for the first time several of Wilmore's
previously unpublished essays, including a new
chapter on womanist theology written for this
book. Each chapter has been thoroughly reviewed
and where appropriate reworked for this volume in
order to create a coherent work which reveals a
consistent "pragmatic spirituality" in African
and African American religious practice. This
book presents a view of the Christian faith and
life at variance with the quest for personal
sanctity by emphasizing communal empowerment for
humanization and justice. Pragmatic Spirituality
incorporates some of the most engaging of
Wilmore's voluminous writings to reinstate a
persistent theme: that black or Africentric faith
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transposes itself from basically numinous and
ecstatic elements in African and African
diasporic religions to the immediate and
practical work of healing and empowering the poor
and marginalized. This book transcends a narrow
Africentrism to call for a broad acquaintance
with a historic motif in black faith that has to
do with compassion, justice, equality, and the
liberation of all people. This illuminating
volume displays Wilmore's influence on the
development of black theology for over fifty
years, and introduces his work to a new
generation of scholars.

Heaven's Reach
Wind is everywhere and nowhere. Wind is the
circulatory system of the earth, and its nervous
system, too. Energy and information flow through
it. It brings warmth and water, enriches and
strips away the soil, aerates the globe. Wind
shapes the lives of animals, humans among them.
Trade follows the path of the wind, as empire
also does. Wind made the difference in wars
between the Greeks and Persians, the Mongols and
the Japanese. Wind helped to destroy the Spanish
Armada. And wind is no less determining of our
inner lives: the föhn, mistral, sirocco, Santa
Ana, and other “ill winds” of the world are
correlated with disease, suicide, and even
murder. Heaven’s Breath is an encyclopedic and
enchanting book that opens dazzling new
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perspectives on history, nature, and humanity.

The Enemy is Here!
In We Are Their Heaven, Allison explores both
connection and communication between the living
and the dead. Throughout the book, Allison
explains her link with the dead and allows those
she has read for to share their own experiences
with us. They identify the 'calling cards' of the
dead, the initial private piece of information
that serves to legitimize that the deceased is in
fact trying to contact their loved one. Each
chapter focuses on a different type of connection
and loss: of parents, children, siblings, friends
and spouses. With each reading, Allison's
compassion is clearly seen. She explains how the
spirit world requires a different sort of
'listening' from her. When you can 'feel' someone
near you, she urges that this is not your
imagination, but a heightened sense of awareness
and what she calls a spiritual encounter. Her
account of speaking to a group of parents of
murdered children allows us to see that she sees
as she walks into the room and finds each of the
dead children there with their living parents.
Don't Kiss Them Goodbye was a rewarding book for
anyone interested in mediums. With We Are Their
Heaven, Allison expands her audience. From a
perspective few can offer, she shares
heartbreaking and heartwarming tales of
connection from the other side and provides
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comforting proof that our loved ones stay with us
long after they are gone. Anyone who has
experienced loss will find this book quenches
their curiosity and soothes their hearts about
those we miss.

Unbound Voices
By Modernity God was eliminated, and by
postmodernity global ethics was broken down and
eliminated. This prepared the platform for the
emergence and explosion of the Yoga and New Age
Spirituality in which man presents himself as
God. This is possible the final religion
prophesied in the Bible, before the Second Coming
of the only True God Jesus Christ.

Domicile and Diaspora
This book, now in its second edition, brings
together the best available understandings of
human development from a multidisciplinary
perspective. Uniquely inclusive of the moral and
faith dimensions of context and life-cycle
development, Human Development and Faith examines
the interplay of mind, body, family, community,
and soul at every stage of development. It
addresses two central questions: What are the
"good-enough" conditions of parenting, family,
and community in each phase of life, from birth
to death, which support growth and development?
What gives life adequate meaning as development
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proceeds? If human development describes the
normative and hoped-for passages of life, then
faith provides the necessary component of
meaning. Throughout the various perspectives
offered in this volume is the premise that faith
is that quality of living that makes it possible
to fully live. The Journal of Pastoral Theology
called the first edition of Human Development and
Faith "an excellent text for pastoral theology
courses, because it fulfills its ambitious goal
of bringing a holistic faith perspective to the
usual topics of development." This second edition
includes a new chapter on infancy, updates
reflecting our growing awareness of cultural
diversity, and a new preface.

Hearings, Reports and Prints of the House
Committee on Foreign Affairs
Driving Home
This book is a study of the life, monastic
writings, and spiritual theology of John Cassian
(c., 360-435). His Institutes and Conferences are
a remarkable synthesis of earlier monastic
traditions, especially those of fourth-century
Egypt, informed throughout by Cassian's awareness
of the particular needs of the Latin monastic
movement he was helping to shape. Sometimes
portrayed as simply an advocate of the
sophisticated spiritual theology of Evagrius of
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Ponticus (360-435), Cassian was actually a
theologian of keen insight, realism, and
creativity. His teaching on sexuality is unique
in early monastic literature in both its breadth
and its depth, and his integration of biblical
interpretation with the ways of prayer and
teaching on ecstatic prayer are of fundamental
importance for the western monastic tradition.
The only Latin writer included in the classic
Greek collections of monastic sayings, Cassian
was the major spiritual influence on both the
Rule of the Master and the Rule of Benedict, as
well as the source for Gregory the Great's
teaching on capital sins and compunction. Columba
Stewart's book is the first major study of
Cassian to be published in twenty years. It
begins by establishing Cassian's credibility as a
teacher on the basis of his own experience as a
monk and his familiarity with the fundamental
literary sources. Stewart then turns to Cassian's
spiritual theology, paying particular attention
to Cassian's view of the monastic journey in
eschatological perspective, his teaching on
continence and chastity, the Christological basis
of biblical interpretation and prayer, his method
of unceasing prayer, and his integration of
ecstatic experience with an Evagrian theology of
prayer.

We Are Their Heaven
Prepare for a harrowing ride through the universe
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by the New York Times–bestselling author of
Startide Rising and The Postman. Book Three in
the Uplift Storm Trilogy The peaceful existence
of six outcast races on Jijo has ended. Ancient
enemies, the Jophur, have discovered them,
preparing to subject the refugees to their dark,
perverted plans. The Jijoans’ only hope is the
same ship that accidently led their foes to the
planet. The Earthship Streaker, with its crew of
uplifted dolphins and a human commander, must
somehow lure the Jophur into a chase through
space . . . into the unknown. And then into the
weird. More than just the fate of Jijo—or that of
distant Earth, also suffering a deadly
siege—hangs in the balance. Some believe a
terrifying prophecy is about to come true, one
that involves Streaker’s trove of artifacts
coveted by factions throughout all Five Galaxies.
As countless white dwarf stars verge on
unexpected explosion, all sentient life in the
universe appears to be at risk unless someone can
save them. Praise for the Hugo and Nebula
Award–winning Uplift Saga “The Uplift books are
as compulsive reading as anything ever published
in the genre.” —The Encyclopedia of Science
Fiction “An extraordinary achievement.” —Poul
Anderson, award-winning author of Tau Zero,on
Startide Rising “An exhilarating read that
encompasses everything from breathless action to
finely drawn moments of quiet intimacy.” —Locus
on The Uplift War “Tremendously inventive,
ambitious work.” —Kirkus Reviews on Brightness
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Reef

Pragmatic Spirituality
Heaven’s Wrath
"All steps forward in the improvement of the
human psyche have been paid for by blood."
Further to this statement from C. G. Jung,
Wolfgang Giegerich’s third volume of Collected
English Papers shows that the soul is not merely
the innocent recipient or victim of violence: it
also produces itself through violent deeds and
expresses itself through violent acts. Beginning
in primordial times with the ritual spilling of
blood in animal and human sacrifice, a light was
kindled within the darkness of what would
otherwise have been mere biological existence,
the light of consciousness, mindedness, and "the
soul." And following upon this, in the clearance
thus created, the soul attained new statuses of
itself on the historic battlefields of war and
revolution. First-order killings gave way to
second-order killings, the killings of
metaphysics and philosophy. Turning around upon
itself (even as it violently engaged those
adversarial others through whom its self-relation
was mediated) the soul learned to self-critically
cut into itself. It was in this way, as the
inwardness of the blood that was paid out for it,
that psychology emerged. Topics include ritual
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slaughter as primordial soul-making, shadow
integration and the rise of psychology, bloodbrotherhood and blood-revenge, the alchemy of
history, Kafka’s "In the Penal Colony," child
sacrifice, Islamic terrorism, and the animus as
negation with special reference to Bluebeard.

Soul-Violence
The Southern Appalachian Region is the largest
American "problem area"—an area whose
participation in the economic growth of the
nation has not been sufficient to relieve the
chronic poverty of its people. The existence of
the problem was recognized a generation ago, but
in the past decade the resistance of such areas
to economic advance has acquired a more urgent
significance in American thought. In 1958, a
group of scholars undertook to make a new survey
of the Southern Appalachian Region. Aided by
grants from the Ford Foundation ultimately
amounting to $250,000, they set out to analyze
the direction and extent of the changes which had
taken place since the last survey (in1935), to
define the problem in terms of the present
situation, and—if possible—to arrive at
recommendations for action which might enable the
leaders of the Region and the nation to attack
the problem with practical measures. In this
volume are presented their comprehensive reports
on the Region's population, its economy, its
institutions, and its culture. The problems
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defined by this survey are a challenge to the
whole nation, for the consequences of success or
failure in solving them will not be limited to
the Southern Appalachian Region.

Nectar #33
This book is about specific ministry needs or
opportunities in China. It is perfect for
missionaries who are serving or will serve in
China to read, to get a better idea for ministry
opportunities within China. Additionally, the
chapters are very relevant for Chinese believers
in house churches in China. Though house churches
in China have spread across China and matured
over recent decades, this book focuses on multifaceted ways that house churches in China can
continue to mature in their faithfulness to the
gospel. This book has multiple authors, each of
which is writing a chapter relating to their
expertise. A chapter in this book written by
author John Ensor is about doing ministry through
anti-abortion pregnancy help clinics in China.
Another chapter in this book, written by
Elisabeth Kim, is about doing ministry through
working in large corporations in China. These are
just some examples of profound and practical
chapters that are written by the authors of this
book about ministry opportunities in China. Some
of the authors in this book are mission
professors in the US. Some are missionaries with
various platforms and ministries in China.
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Thinking about the Enlightenment
'One death, in exchange for thousands of lives it's simple arithmetic!' A new translation of
Dostoevsky's epic masterpiece, Crime and
Punishment (1866). The impoverished student
Raskolnikov decides to free himself from debt by
killing an old moneylender, an act he sees as
elevating himself above conventional morality.
Like Napoleon he will assert his will and his
crime will be justified by its elimination of
'vermin' for the sake of the greater good. But
Raskolnikov is torn apart by fear, guilt, and a
growing conscience under the influence of his
love for Sonya. Meanwhile the police detective
Porfiry is on his trial. It is a powerfully
psychological novel, in which the St Petersburg
setting, Dostoevsky's own circumstances, and
contemporary social problems all play their part.

China’s Harvest Fields
Tozer Speaks: Volume Two is the second volume of
a 2-volume set that contains compelling and
authoritative teachings of A.W. Tozer in an easyto-read format. A.W. Tozer's sharp and incisive
preaching and writing style will startle some
readers. Others will chuckle. But everyone will
agree, "No one could say it like Tozer!"
Contained within this gem and treasure of his
work are selections from his pulpit ministry,
including sermons and messages: On the Holy
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Spirit, spiritual perfection, and God's calling
of man From the Gospel of John, 1 Peter, and wellknown and favorite biblical texts Concerning the
life and ministry of the Christian church An
unnamed layman at A.W. Tozer's Southside Alliance
church in Chicago once stated, "Dr. Tozer had not
been with us long before we knew we had a prophet
of God in our midst. It was then that we felt
constrained to begin putting his Sunday morning
and evening sermons on tape."

New SCM Dictionary of Christian
Spirituality
For over thirty years Jonathan Raban has written
about people and places in transition or on the
margins, of journeys undertaken and destinations
never quite reached; of isolation and alienation,
but also of what it means to belong, to feel
rooted. Driving Home, a collection of pieces
spanning two decades, charts its course through
American history and recent world events. Raban
writes with an outsider’s eye for the public and
the personal, about political, social, and
cultural affairs, and about literature, his tone
intimate but never nostalgic, and always fresh.
Variously frank, witty, and provocative, Driving
Home is part essay collection, part diary – and
wholly engrossing. ‘A passionate history buff and
a skilled raconteur . . . it’s a fine ride’
Sunday Times ‘A fabulous collection’ Observer
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Cassian the Monk
What's more miserable than trying to walk with a
stone in your shoe? Many American evangelicals
are experiencing pain and discomfort in their
relationship to the church. "Stones" in their
shoes make the faith journey uncomfortable and
increasingly untenable. They either leave the
church altogether, become "church shoppers," or
live on the margins of the church as outliers.
This book presents the vantage point of a
lifelong evangelical pastor and religious
educator who sees himself as an outlier. Walters
draws on decades of pastoral life and classroom
experience to engage the church in a conversation
aimed at clarifying the concerns and discomforts
of evangelical outliers. While this is one
person's story it intersects with the stories of
many others in American evangelicalism,
especially clergy. In identifying the stones
which trouble and discomfort so many like him,
Walters continually calls the church, his church,
back to its biblical and theological foundations.

GameAxis Unwired
Over fifty years ago, it became
unfashionable—even forbidden—for students of
literature to talk about an author’s intentions
for a given work. In Murder by Accident, Jody
Enders boldly resurrects the long-disgraced
concept of intentionality, especially as it
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relates to the theater. Drawing on four
fascinating medieval events in which a theatrical
performance precipitated deadly consequences,
Enders contends that the marginalization of
intention in critical discourse is a mirror for
the marginalization—and misunderstanding—of
theater. Murder by Accident revisits the legal,
moral, ethical, and aesthetic limits of the
living arts of the past, pairing them with
examples from the present, whether they be
reality television, snuff films, the “accidental”
live broadcast of a suicide on a Los Angeles
freeway, or an actor who jokingly fired a stage
revolver at his temple, causing his eventual
death. This book will force scholars and students
to rethink their assumptions about theory,
intention, and performance, both past and
present.

The Cold War: Origins and Developments
Touching on the work of philosophers including
Richardson, Kant, Hume, Wittgenstein, Nietzsche,
and Dewey, this study examines the history of
what philosophers have had to say about
"Shakespeare" as a subject of philosophy, from
the seventeenth-century to the present. Stanley
Stewart's volume will be of interest to
Shakespeareans, literary critics, and
philosophers.

Stress-Free Home
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"A landmark contribution. . . . These rich
materials—including proverbs, immigration
interrogations, poems, articles, photographs,
social workers' reports, recipes, and oral
histories—add a new dimension to Asian American
studies, U.S. women's history, Chinese American
history, and immigration studies."—Valerie
Matsumoto, University of California, Los Angeles

Partisan Histories
Thinking about the Enlightenment looks beyond the
current parameters of studying the Enlightenment,
to the issues that can be understood by
reflecting on the period in a broader context.
Each of the thirteen original chapters, by an
international and interdisciplinary team of
contributors, illustrates the problematic legacy
of the Enlightenment and the continued
ramifications of its thinking since the
eighteenth century. Together, they consider
whether modernity can see its roots in the
intellectual revolution of the seventeenth and
eighteenth centuries. The collection is divided
into six sections, preceded by a comprehensive
introduction to the field and the most recent
scholarship on the period. Across the sections,
the contributors consider modern day encounters
with Enlightenment thinking, including Kant’s
moral philosophy, the conflict between reason and
faith, the significance of the Enlightenment of
law and the gender inequality that persisted
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throughout the eighteenth century. By examining
specific encounters with the problematic results
of Enlightenment concerns, the contributors are
able to illuminate and offer new perspectives on
topics such as human nature, race, politics,
gender and rationality. Drawing from history,
philosophy, literature and anthropology, this
book enables students and academics alike to take
a fresh look at the Enlightenment and its legacy
in the modern world.

Tozer Speaks: Volume Two
Enjoy the clever futuristic elements of these
three stories set in the future. Featuring
exceptional characters that do want to make a
difference and decide they will take things onto
the next level.

Heaven's Breath
Domicile and Diaspora investigates geographies of
home and identity for Anglo-Indian women in the
50 years before and after Indian independence in
1947. The first book to study the Anglo-Indian
community past and present, in India, Britain and
Australia. The first book by a geographer to
focus on a community of mixed descent.
Investigates geographies of home and identity for
Anglo-Indian women in the 50 years before and
after Indian independence in 1947. Draws on
interviews and focus groups with over 150 Anglo-
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Indians, as well as archival research. Makes a
distinctive contribution to debates about home,
identity, hybridity, migration and diaspora.

Heaven's Champion
A Stone in My Shoe
Home in on Heaven
Hearings
Crime and Punishment
In November 2010, I was approached by a
traditional aboriginal healer who said he had a
message for me. This encounter would lead me down
a path of fear, manipulation, and warped
spiritual guidance. This book chronicles my life
journey as an Aboriginal from the Mi?kmaq nation,
from growing up on a Canadian reserve mired in
poverty and family violence and deeply rooted in
the Catholic Faith, to reconciling my guilt and
shame for all I had done and overcoming an
introduction to spirituality based on fear and
the punitive. Finally, it provides a narrative of
my own spiritual development, including the
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loving guidance and intuitive messages I received
from spirit, and the ultimate triumph of healing,
love, and forgiveness. [The healer] said he had
had a dream?a vision, and it wasn't good. It
concerned our boys. He said he saw a white work
van with dark windows and somebody grabbing and
kidnapping my boys ?

Intrinsic Sustainable Development
GameAxis Unwired is a magazine dedicated to bring
you the latest news, previews, reviews and events
around the world and close to you. Every month
rain or shine, our team of dedicated editors (and
hardcore gamers!) put themselves in the line of
fire to bring you news, previews and other things
you will want to know.

Murder by Accident
Uses the thought of Wang Yang-ming, John Dewey,
and Alfred North Whitehead to explain a more
coherent theory of knowledge.
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